
June], 2019

IAPSEA Serving Chftdren and Youth Who are Deaf,
Hard of Hearing/Blind or Visuafly Impaired

To whom it may concern,

In accordance with Regulation 43 of the APSEA Act, this will confirm that the Board of Directors

has approved the APSEA 2017-2018 Annual Report for the school year ending July 31, 2018 at

their meeting held February 28, 2019.

Sincerely,

Robert Gardiner, Chair
APSEA Board of Directors

I AtLantic Provinces SpeciaL Education Authority
5940 south Street, Halifax, NS 83H ThE Tel: 902-424-8500 • Fax: 902-423-8700 apsea.ca


